
 
 
From: Tracy Gladwin [mailto:   
Sent: 06 June 2018 21:07 
To: NATIONALCASEWORK <NATIONALCASEWORK@dft.gov.uk> 
Subject: Princes Parade Road 

 

I would like to lodge my opposition to the closure of the road running along the seafront in 

Seabrook. Allowing another road to be built instead is madness for many reasons; cost, 
disruption, noise, pollution, impact on wildlife and surrounding nature areas.  
 
As a local resident I feel Seabrook does not need any more changes, like the proposed new 
develop. The original road has served us well for many years, so I see no need for that to 
change now. 
 
Mrs T. A. Gladwin 
 




